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Ephesians 6:10-14, “Finally, 
be strong in the Lord and in 
his mighty power. 11 Put on 
the full armor of God, so 
that you can take your stand 
against the devil’s schemes. 
12 For our struggle is not 
against flesh and blood, but 
against the rulers, against 
the authorities, against the 
powers of this dark world 
and against the spiritual 
forces of evil in the heavenly 
realms. 13 Therefore put on 
the full armor of God, so 
that when the day of evil 
comes, you may be able to 
stand your ground, and 
after you have done 
everything, to stand. 14 
Stand firm then....” 

1. Describe what you felt the day you surrendered your life to Christ. 

What were the strong emotions?  How did that moment change your 

life? 

2. Christ saw you before you saw him. Describe what happens to your 

heart when you believe that?  

3. Mike Bickle says, “It takes God to love God.” That’s another way of 

describing what Jesus said in John 6:44, “No one can come to me unless 

the Father who sent me draws him.” How does this fact upgrade your 

thinking about God’s love for you and for you others?  

4. When Christ saw you, it inspired a call for you to follow. What are your 

greatest hindrances to “letting go of your nets” and following him? 

5.  Describe what abundance looks like when you drop your “nets” and 

take the risk to follow Jesus with everything (relationships, money, 

work, dreams, etc.)
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Christ sees you… and 
that should make you 

happy!
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Next Steps: 

1. If the opportunity of a lifetime must be seized within the lifetime of the opportunity, then 

what’s the “opportunity of following Jesus” that’s in front of you and what is Christ 

empowering you to do to seize the opportunity? 

2. Discipleship is the collision of God’s promises and God’s process.  What does it mean, in 

this season of life, to be a disciple of Jesus?  What is your current great joy in following 

Christ? 

3. Following Jesus is about movement. With whom will you share the steps you are taking to 

move forward with Jesus? You should also share with them your SMART Goal so you can 

be encouraged as you take your steps forward. 

4. What SMART goal are you going to set so that over the next several days you are 

partnering with God in your growth and demonstration of Christ? 

*SMART Goals: 

a. Specific - Can you state specifically what you are doing? 

b. Measurable - How can we measure this goal so we will know when you have reached it?  

c. Attainable - Is it within your capabilities and does it depend on you? 

d. Relevant - Do you care enough about this goal to make it a priority? 

e. Time Specific - It has a deadline. 
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